

MEMO# 13444

April 25, 2001

## INSTITUTE COMMENT LETTER ON IRS PROPOSED REGULATIONS ON REQUIRED MINIMUM DISTRIBUTIONS

[13444] April 25, 2001 TO: OPERATIONS COMMITTEE No. 17-01 TRANSFER AGENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 31-01 RE: INSTITUTE COMMENT LETTER ON IRS PROPOSED REGULATIONS ON REQUIRED MINIMUM DISTRIBUTIONS Attached is a copy of the Institute's Memorandum and comment letter dated April 17, 2001 on the Internal Revenue Service's proposed regulations on required minimum distributions. If you have any questions, please contact Kathryn Ricard, Associate Counsel at 202-218-3563 or at ricard@ici.org. Kathleen C. Joaquin Director - Transfer Agency & International Operations Attachment Attachment (in .pdf format)

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.